
The Lincoln-Purcellville Dispute of 1926 

 

Notes by Larry Roeder, 2/8/2019 

 

Enclosed is study we did in 2016.   Since then we have learned more about the dispute and make edits, 

accordingly.  In addition, we renumbered the original documents, so those citations will also change. 

 

Comments are welcome 

 

  



From: aarciero <aarciero@masonlive.gmu.edu> 
To: larry roeder <roederaway@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2016 10:10 AM 
Subject: RE: Text 
 
Larry, 
I read your paper on the Lincoln-Purcellville dispute—very interesting! If you would like some 
comments/suggestions for consideration, please send me a Word version and I’ll run through it 
again. 
  
Cheers, 
Tony 
 

July, 2016 

Hmmm. Helen Cooke is 90+ years old and has lived in Lincoln forever. She was also the Lincoln cafeteria 
manager for over 50 years. I'm sorry I don't have her phone number. She lives on Lincoln road, next door 
to the Lincoln school. She may know!  
 
Carol Dukes 
 
On Jul 11, 2016, at 10:02 PM, larry roeder <roederaway@yahoo.com> wrote: 
 
I'd like to thank all of you for your advice over the years.   Are any of you expert on the discussions which 
took place in 1926 when Purcellville and Lincoln debated where replacement for the burned down High 
School in Lincoln would be? 
  
Larry Roeder, MS 
Principal Investigator, the Edwin Washington Project 
https://loudounschoolproject.wordpress.com/ 
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